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ANNOUNCEMENT:  
Winners Announcement for RHB Insurance Double Up Campaign 

 
 
17 January 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that your insurance purchase during the RHB Insurance Double Up Campaign 
period from 1 July 2023 to 31 December 2023, has made you one of our winners. 
 

You will receive an SMS and email at your registered phone number and email address to redeem your prize.  

 
Once again, thank you for your participation. We hope you enjoy your winnings! 
 
 

For campaign terms and conditions, click here. For more information, WhatsApp us at 012-6031978. 

 

Click here for full list of winners. 

 

 

Thank you.  

 

Regards, 

RHB Insurance Berhad (197801000983 (38000-U)) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.rhbgroup.com/pdf/rhbi_doubleup_tnc.pdf
https://wa.me/message/VCLMBNKN4G2KL1
https://wa.me/message/VCLMBNKN4G2KL1
https://www.rhbgroup.com/pdf/rhbi_doubleup_winner.pdf

